Executive Director



August 3, 2021

The Honorable Andrew Joyce Chairman, Albany County Legislature Legislative Clerk's Office 112 State Street, Suite 710 Albany, New York 12207

Dear Chairman Joyce:

Shaker Place Rehabilitation and Nursing Center respectfully requests to amend our 2021 budget. The revision is being requested to adjust Certified Nursing Assistant lines to their appropriate annualized salary. In order to fund the annualized salary and maintain a budget neutral budget, we will be utilizing a vacant 2021 budget line.

We respectfully request approval of this budget revision. Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Larry I. Slatky Executive Director

cc: Dennis Feeney, Majority Leader Frank Mauriello, Minority Leader Rebekah Kennedy, Majority Counsel Arnis Zilgme, Minority Counsel

